
 

  

PUBLIC ART COMMITTEE 
 
DATE:  December 1, 2022 
 
TO:  City Commission  
 
FROM:  Public Art Committee  
 
SUBJECT: Hazel Armbrister Dedication Bust 
 
 
At the meeting of the Public Art Committee held on August 18, 2022, the Committee selected Brodin 
Studios, Inc. as the artist design team for the Hazel Armbrister Dedication Bust project. This project is 
very dear to the Public Art Committee Members and we believe Brodin Studios, Inc. is the best artist 
team to complete such an important memorial for such an iconic figure to Pompano Beach. 

 
The Committee unanimously approved Brodin Studios, Inc. and think this project will enhance 

the aesthetic and cultural value of the City and be a beautiful dedication to Mrs. Hazel Armbrister.  
 

 


